
1

From: Mark Faber 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 June 2022 11:05 AM
To: Merger Authorisations
Cc: Sean Triplett
Subject: Vodafone Business Centre Port Melbourne: MA1000021 – Telstra TPG Spectrum 

Transaction – submission

To whom it may concern, 
 
We write in reference to the MOCN agreement between TPG and Telstra. As a business dealer for TPG, we 
see significant value in this agreement and feel it will enhance customer experience and create increased 
competition in the telecommunication industry. 
 
With the improvement in coverage in rural and regional areas we see huge benefit to our customers who 
currently have little to no choice on who they sign with. 
 
The benefit will also extend to many of our business customers that have an interest or travel through 
areas with poor coverage.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
--  

Mark Faber  
Vodafone Business Centre 
M:  | P:  
E:  
245 St Kilda Road, St Kilda, VIC 3182 
vbcportmelbourne.com.au 




